
 

 

 

 

Polish Handball Federation 
 
 
 
 
 
 Brøndby, 3 February 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Handball friends 
 
 
The Danish Handball Association wishes to congratulate your Men’s 
National Team with the bronze medals at the 2015 World Championship. 
 
It was a very exciting bronze match and it was a pleasure to see your 
team fight for the medal. 
 
Once again congratulations with the medals. 
 
 
Best regards 
Danish Handball Association 

  
Per Bertelsen Morten Stig Christensen 
President Secretary General 
 
 
 
 
 


